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14th July 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Year 6 – Residential Trip to Little Canada (PGL), Isle of Wight 
 
We are very excited to announce that we have secured a five-day residential trip to PGL Little Canada on the 
Isle of Wight in July 2022. We are very fortunate to have secured a booking as it is an extremely popular 
venue with school groups. 
 
For parents who are new to PGL, Little Canada has a fantastic range of activities including high and low 
ropes courses, abseiling towers, an archery range, giant swing and their very own creek for dragon boating 
and other water sports. There is also the beach, just a short walk away, for canoeing, kayaking and many 
other activities. By combining many National Curriculum-linked modules with thrilling outdoor and indoor 
adventure activities, this trip is certain to provide your child with a wealth of new experiences outside of the 
classroom. 
 
Pupils benefit hugely from the experience, both educationally and socially and I feel certain that the 
programme of activities will prove to be enjoyable and very worthwhile. 
 
We would like to offer this opportunity to a group of 58 pupils from the current Year 5. The trip will be from 
Monday 4th July 2022 to Friday 8th July 2022. The cost will be £375.00 including return travel by coach and 
ferry, full board, accommodation and a full programme of activities. To confirm the booking, an initial 
(non-refundable) deposit of £45.00 per student is required by Wednesday 21st July 2021.  
 
We will be arranging a parents’ evening closer to the trip to present to you with more detail about the exciting 
range of activities available.  In the meantime, if you wish to find out more about the ethos of PGL Little 
Canada, their programmes and safety information, please visit www.pgl.co.uk.  
 
If you would like your child to participate, please complete the attached reply slip and return it to the School 
Office no later than Wednesday 21st July 2021. All payments must be made through WisePay via the 
school website within the timescale provided below.  Please note that all payments are non-refundable.  
 

    
Payment Date 

Option 1 
 

Deposit £45.00 by 21st July 2021 

  
2nd Payment  £55.00 by 1st October 2021 

  
3rd Payment £55.00 by 19th November 2021 

  4th Payment £55.00 by 4th February 2022 

  5th Payment £55.00 by 11th March 2022 

  6th Payment £55.00 by 22nd April 2022 

  Final Payment £55.00 by 20th May 2022 

     
Option 2 

 
Payment in full £375.00 by 21st July 2021 
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If you have any further questions about this trip or the topics it relates to, please do not hesitate to contact 
the school.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
 

Miss Dunn 
Year 6 Class Teacher 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

 

 

Please return this slip by Wednesday 21st July 2021 

 
Year 6 - Residential Trip to PGL Little Canada, Isle of Wight 

Monday 4th July 2022 to Friday 8th July 2022 
 

 
Name of student: ____________________________________  Class: ____________________ 
 
 
I have made a payment of £……………. via WisePay 
 
 
Signature (Parent /Carer): ________________________    Print Name:    ____________________ 
 
 
Contact number: ________________________________ 
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